
 

 

ATTENTION STUDENTS!! 

 

ONE MORE OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENTS OF EXECUTIVE PROGRAMME (NEW SYLLABUS) TO 

APPEAR IN ONLINE PRE-EXAM TEST TILL 15TH OCTOBER 2018. 

 

As you are aware that a mandatory Pre-Examination Test has been introduced as a pre-requisite for 

seeking enrolment in CS Executive Examinations. Students are required to take this test before 

enrolling for December 2018 examination.This Test will serve as eligibility criteria for appearing in the 

main Examination. 

 

However it has been noted that a few of the students are yet to clear the test . Keeping in view the 

same, the Institute has decided to give one  more opportunity to such students of Executive 

Programme (New Syllabus) to appear in Online Pre-Exam Test till 15th October 2018. The due dates of 

enrollment for examination i.e 25th Sep 2018 without late fee and 10th Oct 2018 with late fee 

remains as such. 

 

All such students who are required to clear the Pre-Exam test and yet not cleared it can now enrol for 

main examination upto 25th September without late fees or upto 10th October 2018 with late fees 

with the condition of clearing the Pre-exam Test by 15th October 2018. It means all such students are 

being given extension to clear Pre-Exam test upto 15th October 2018. In case students are not able to 

clear the Pre-exam test by 15th October 2018, they will not be issued admit cards for the December 

2018 Examination.50% of the Examination fee paid by all such students will also be forfeited in case 

they are not able to clear Pre-Exam test till 15th October 2018. 

 

Further, all such students are required to submit an undertaking while enrolling for main Examination 

that students  enrolling for main examination without clearing the mandatory Pre-Examination Test 

shall clear the Test by 15th October, 2018 failing which they will not be issued admit cards and will 

not be allowed to take main examination. 

 

Students are requested to take note of the above mentioned notification .You are free to raise your 

queries, if any, at  https://support.icsi.edu  

  

                                                                    ************                                               25th September, 2018 

 

 


